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Hello dance families!   

I hope everyone had a fantastic Thanksgiving, and took some extra time to celebrate all 

you’re thankful for! I successfully cooked my first turkey and got my house decorated for 

Christmas, so I’m counting this Thanksgiving break a success! 

 

Christmas Cabaret 

Our next big event is Christmas Cabaret, coming up Saturday,      

December 21st! Tickets for Cabaret are on sale NOW! You can find 

the link to order on the Fusion website or our Facebook page — the 

link has also been emailed to all dance families. For all audience 

members age 6 and older, tickets are $8 each; free for kiddos under 6. 

Presales end on December 13th, and tickets will be dispersed at the 

studio the week before Cabaret (as long as they are paid for). Checks 

should be made out to Miranda Beyer. 

In the last newsletter, I detailed the costuming requirements for  

Cabaret — please refer to that if you need a reminder! I also covered 

it in a video on the Fusion News & Notes group on Facebook. If you 

ordered dancewear from Rivals, that will be available for pick up at 

the studio the week of Cabaret. Please remember that all accounts must 

be up to date by December 13th in order for your dancer to participate in 

Cabaret. 

 

Costume/Picture Fee 

The $50 costume/picture fee for the Spring Show was due December 

1st — if you’ve not paid that already, please submit that at dance classes this week! 

 

Winter Break 

The Christmas Cabaret on the 21st will conclude the fall session at the studio. I am very 

proud of the progress the dancers have made so far this year - I’m excited for them to show 

you what they’ve learned, and also to see how much more they’ll grow before the Spring 

Show! We will begin working on our dances for that performance when we return from   

Winter Break, which will run from December 23rd to January 5th. Classes will resume  

Monday, January 6th, 2020.  

Keep Dancing! 

--Miranda   

Fusion DanceWorks       Miranda Bushaw Beyer       563.608.2188       fusiondanceworks@gmail.com 

Dates To Remember: 

• Costume/Picture Fee 

Due: December 1 

• Cabaret Presale 

Tickets On Sale:         

Dec. 1—Dec. 13 

• ALL ACOUNTS  

CURRENT BY:               

DECEMBER 13th 

• Christmas Cabaret:        

December 21 at 2:30 at 

Ed-Co High School Gym 

• Winter Break:       

Dec. 23 — Jan. 5, 2020 

• Spring Session      

Begins:                    

January 6, 2020 

• Dance Recital:        

May 8 & 9, 2020 
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